
Hunter, Donielle 

From: ContactThePUCO 
Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2012 3:24 PM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: Docketing 
Attachments: 203604.html 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Investigation and Audit Division 

Memorandum 

•X) 
Date: 2/2/2012 cs» o 

—r m 

Re: Kimberly Rerminger .-|-| ^ ni 
5 N Liberty St ^ 

%I«WP» 

oo 9 

Powell, OH 43065 O -o ^ 

Docketing CaseNo.: 11-346-EL-SSO yo 2 

Notes: 

Please docket the attached in the case number above. 

This i s t o c e r t i f y t h a t tjie images appearing are an 
accura te and complete reproduct ion of a case f i l e 
docxuilent d e l i v ^ ^ d in the regular course of business^ 
Technician P ^ ^Date Processed__EESJI-^-2 
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From: Schilling, Matt 
To: ContactThePUCO 
Subject: KRENOl 1712ZX 
Received: 1/20/2012 1:30:55 PM 
Message: 

Matthew Schilling 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Office of Public Affairs 

(614) 644-6795 
IVIatt.Schilling@puc.state.oh.us 

PUCO.ohio.gov 

facebook.com/PUCOhlo 

twitter.com/PUCOhio 

This document was created only for the purpose stated within. It is for staff discussion only and does not reflect the view of the Commission. 

From: Governor's Office Info [mailto:Info@governor.ohio.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, January 19, 2012 3:51 PM 
To: Schilling, Matt 
Subject: FW: Thank you for contacting the Governor of Ohio, John Kasich 

Response? 

E Jocelyn Kozlowski 
Constituent Aide 
Office of Ohio Governor John R. Kasich 
614.644.0925 
Jocelvn.kozlowski(S)governor.ohio.Eov 
www.governor.ohio.gov 

This message and any response to it may constitute a public record and thus may be publicly available to anyone who requests 
it. 

From: donotreply@governor.ohio.gov [mailto:donotreply@governor.ohio.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, January 17, 2012 12:38 PM 
To: Kim4teenk@aol.com 
Subject: Thank you for contacting the Govemor of Ohio, John Kasich 

Select 
Issue: 

First 
Name: 

Last 
Name: 

Street: 

City: 

State: 

Public Utilities 

Kimberly 

Rennlnger 

1 N. Liberty St. PO Box 1049 

Powell 

Ohio 
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Zip Code: 

County: 

Phone 
Number: 

Email: 

Subject: 

Message: 

43065 

Delaware 

614-436-4653 

Kim4teenk@aol.com 

Distribution Charge Increase Approved by PUCO for Small Businesses 

Just recieved my January AEP Electirc bill. My distribution charges are 77.5% of my bill and last 
month they were 31.3% of my bill. So we have over a 46% increase in distribution charges for 
small businesses. How is that helping the economy, taking charges away from large businesses 
and forcing them upon the small businesses. Called PUCO, and all they could do is make a note 
that I complained. So I am letting you know, and am calling 6 On Your Side so this can be 
brought to everyones attention that you appointed the director of PUCO who approved a 45% 
increase just this month for small business owners. Would like a response from you, an 
explanation of why you're trying to hurt small business owners. Kimberly Renninger Kimberly's 
Diamond Corner Powell, OH AEP Account # 10481865045 
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